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Ms. Christine Long 
OEB Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
November 2, 2021 
 
Re:  EB-2021-0002 Enbridge Multi-Year Demand Side Management Plan  
Pollution Probe Letter of Comment 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Pollution Probe is in receipt of the Environmental Defence letter to the OEB dated November 1, 2021 
and related correspondence from BOMA and Enbridge. Pollution Probe supports the evidence extension 
request proposed by Environmental Defence. Pollution Probe believes this short extension aligns with a 
fair and open process and the OEB’s interest to ensure that the 2023-2027 DSM Plan and related DSM 
Framework consider the most relevant and current information. The OEB allowed six months for 
Enbridge to prepare its initial evidence and an additional two week extension was granted to Enbridge 
for its recent updated evidence, which was purely administrative in nature. In Pollution Probe’s view it 
would be unfair not to grant other parties the same courtesy. Pollution Probe supports the best DSM 
outcomes for Ontario energy consumers and communities from this proceeding and that requires a 
process that enables access to best available information. 
 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of Pollution Probe.  

 

  
 
Michael Brophy, P.Eng., M.Eng., MBA  
Michael Brophy Consulting Inc. 
Consultant to Pollution Probe  
Phone: 647-330-1217  
Email: Michael.brophy@rogers.com 
 
cc:  Enbridge (email via EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com)  
 Dennis O’Leary, Aird & Berlis (via email)   
 All Parties (via email) 

Richard Carlson, Pollution Probe (via email)  
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